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“Inspiring an ambition to learn”
	Martins Wood Primary School
Mildmay Road
Stevenage
SG1 5RT

Email: admin@martinswood.herts.sch.uk
www.martinswood.herts.sch.uk

TEL: 01438 222602
FAX: 01438 222603



Headteacher: Mr T. W. Evans B.Ed (hons)
July  2019 

Dear Applicant

Class Teacher EYFS Maternity Cover

We will have a vacancy for an EYFS teacher from October 2019 to cover maternity leave for the class teacher who is expecting to return in May 2020.
 
We expect all teachers at Martins Wood to live up to the aims of our motto and “inspire an ambition to learn” within our children. You will work in our EYFS department in this large, well-resourced and successful school on the outskirts of Stevenage. Each phase has up to 180 pupils, led by one of our assistant headteachers. You will work with an enthusiastic and experienced team in an attractive and spacious environment, much of which is either new or substantially refurbished as a result of our expansion. 

The expansion of our school has created dynamic spaces at the heart of each phase (hubs). In addition to the resources of the phase block in which your classroom is located you and your pupils have access to a modern well-maintained building which benefits from many impressive facilities, including computer suites, libraries, a dedicated dance, music and drama studio and a fabulous sports hall. We’d love to hear from newly qualified and experienced candidates who can articulate their vision for how they might make use of all these facilities in the context of a large school which has reached the end of an expansion programme and is determined to make this school the best it can be. 

In addition to working in a wonderful environment you will have up to one day each week away from your class. This is made up of your PPA and an additional amount that we are able to afford as a large school. We call this Martins Wood time and in 2018 – 2019 we are committed to continuing this strategy. We do expect that you will spend some of this additional time supporting the most vulnerable pupils, including those who receive the PPG, in your own class so that you can demonstrate your impact on their learning.

In a large school it is important that you genuinely enjoy, and are able to demonstrate skills that facilitate, working in a team of teachers and other adults. We will expect candidates to be able to identify their personal qualities and experiences that make them well-suited to working as part of a team.

[bookmark: _GoBack]To find out more, or to arrange a visit, please contact the headteacher by email over the school holiday (head@martinswood.herts.sch.uk). Alternatively contact us from 2nd September - Mrs Home, School Secretary on 01438 222602 to arrange a mutually convenient time to look around and have a chat with the headteacher.

Yours sincerely

Tom Evans

Headteacher
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